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Inspiring Minds

Faculty of Engincering
Thursday, July 15, 2010

To whom it may concern.

Dear Sir/Madam:

~ Thisistocertify that Mr. Ujjwal Kumar was an employee of Dalhousie University; under my
supervision, from May 24, 2010 to July 15, 2010 as a Research Assistant as part of his engineering
internship at IIT Kharagpur, India.

During this period, he worked on an online application for seaport management. This system is being
installed in the Grenada Ports Authority, and will be live within the next week. It replaces an existing
system, and will be used to bill all cargo traffic through the port. His work is of extremely high

quality, and he was an excellent employee. As part of this project, Ujjwal visited Grenada for a week
to gather information and refine the online application.

Mr. Kumar did development using the NetBeans IDE, Ruby, Rails, MySQL and some Rails plug-ins.
His work was excellent in all aspects.

I highly recommend him for any employment.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at the email address or phone number below.

Yours sincerely, -

J. Pemberton Cyrus, Ph.D., P.Eng., FEC
Associate Dean of Engineering
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